Bruce Campbell

The 2 proposed Memorandum of Understanding amendments are quite sensible. In regards to #2,
clearly the MOU should abide by the Washington State regulation regarding those waters and not
allow even advanced treatment sewage discharges in that key Puget Sound area. And Amendment 1
1s a quite sensible no-brainer since obviously highly toxic smokestack scrubber waste should not be
discharged into sound/ocean waters generally, and certainly must be prohibited in the key area
being discussed due to listed species (under the Federal ESA) in that busy shipping area.

Please adopt these two amendments.

Lastly, I find it disturbing that a sheet mentioned "voluntary agreements". I am a little confused --
was it considered "voluntary agreement" since 2004 I believe it was, but then when amendments
are adopted, it no longer becomes voluntary?? Thanks for clarifying, adopting, and enforcing these
vital amendments.



